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Local News 

As some of you may have realised ,our local bus to Morrisons has now changed 

its route. The 42 bus no longer goes down Cofton Road but goes both ways along 

Alvechurch Road and Longbridge Lane. The service to Morrisons is the normal 

time but the service back runs half an hour later. Its route has also been extended 

as far as the QE Hospital. It takes  one and a quarter hours! There will also be 

more than one bus on the route. 

Church News 

The Church will be reopening on 14th March. Even though quite a few people will 

have had their first dose of the vaccine, we must remember the rules which have 

been set for all our safekeeping. We will be sitting apart from other people and 

keeping our distance from others at all times and wearing a face covering.        

Unfortunately we will not be able to go across to people to say hello. Once seated 

we will stay at our place unless asked to move by a church leader. We cannot sing 

as a congregation yet. When we leave church we will be directed to leave one at a 

time and must wait at our seat until we are asked to move. Outside there will be a 

temptation of talking to other people but we must remember to keep our distance 

and wear a mask. 

Prayer Requests 

Please can you pray for the following people at the moment: 

The family and friends of Heather who has recently died and also     

Barbara & Michael. Lord you know all their needs  please be with each 

one and others who are on our hearts at the moment Amen. 

 

Birthday Greetings 

Happy birthday to Eddie Worrall who will be 7 years old on 13th 

March and to Joyce Arnold who will be celebrating her birthday 

on 14th March. Please let us know when it is your  birthday so 

we can think of you. 



Puzzle Time 

Ian's mystery object caused quite a stir with a 

flurry of suggestions from lots of people. 

Dawn and Joyce were the closest with their 

ideas. The object in the picture was the  

framework for a manrider seating unit. It was 

the part that sits on top of the chassis and 

holds the seats in place. Here is a picture of 

Ian's completed model. 

If you have an idea for a puzzle that we could 

share then please email it to Janet or        

Georgina. 

 

Recipe Sharing 

Some years ago St. Anne’s congregation put together a series of recipe books. 

The earliest before 1992 and the latest in 2012. 

Janet thought that you might be interested in one of the recipes devised by her 

Mum which appeared in the first book: 

 

Freda's Folly 

8oz double cream, whipped 

1 packet of cookie biscuits and 1 chocolate flake if wanted 

1 teaspoon coffee mixed in  

2 tablespoons hot water and 2 tablespoons sherry. 

 

 Dip each biscuit in the coffee mixture fairly quickly.  

 Join each biscuit with a little cream to the next biscuit, standing them on edge 

until a roll shape is achieved.  

 Cover all of the biscuits with the whipped double cream. This can be sprinkled 

with crushed flake chocolate.  

 Leave for about 2 hours before eating. 

 

If you have a recipe that you have created that you would like to share with the 

congregation then please send it to us. 

Contact Details 

We would like you to tell us small items of news that you think St. Annes people 

should know, or that they would be interested in. 

Georgina can be contacted by email arnold112@btinternet.com or phone (0121 

458 1590) 

Janet can be contacted by phone (0121 475 4259)or WhatsApp. 


